Rafi Miah

Dear Camden Planning

Re: 2022/0218/P ...93 South Hill Park , NW3 2SP

We are neighbours living at No 95 South Hill Park and would like to object to this planning application on two
grounds.

1, The back and some of the side of the house is due to be rendered in cement and painted white. This house is part
of a beautiful Victorian terrace which is uniformly in brick . From the Heath and from Kite Hill, No 93 painted white
in the middle of this curved terrace will stand out like a sore thumb, especially in winter when there are no, leaves
on the trees, The aesthetic beauty of this Victorian terrace will be destroyed

It will look particularly out of place because No 93 is one half of a semi detached house. So from the Heath the
building which is Nos 93/95 will look half white and half brick .

2 After looking at the side elevation and section drawings shown in the planning application, we are also very
worried by the proposed terrace in the garden. It is built up very high above the garden level and only just below the
height of the garden wall . This means that people on this terrace will look down and into our own and other
neighbours' gardens , The height of the terrace creates a serious loss of privacy for us but also for the applicants in
No 93 since anyone on the terrace will stand out high above the garden wall and will be very visible from anyone in
our garden or other gardens .

Thank you

Prof. Rigas Doganis
95 South Hill Park
London NW3 25P



